
NEWSLETTER

18th January 2019

Cold Weather PE Kit

As the temperature has dropped 

please can you ensure that your 

child has warm clothing in school for 

their PE lessons.  This could include 

base layers, tracksuits, hats and 

gloves in black or navy.

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 3, Week 3

Tuesday 22nd January 2019 – 2C Trip to St Paul's Cathedral

Wednesday 23rd January 2019 – 2W Trip to St Paul’s Cathedral

Maths Week Parent Volunteers

Building on the success of last year’s Maths Week, we will be holding another sensational week 

from the 4th to the 8th February 2019. During this year’s Maths Week there will be a range of 

activities and events across all year groups and we need your help…

Last year we were extremely fortunate to work alongside external companies, parents and 

general maths enthusiasts to make the week one to remember. With this in mind, it would be 

excellent if you, as parents/guardians or relatives, could offer a workshop or a talk in any field of 

maths. Your services would of course be to a year group of your choice and at a time 

convenient to you. There are slots free throughout the week. With the possibility to deliver your 

workshop/talk to any year group, or multiple year groups should you wish, classes can be 

flexible around times you wish to visit.

If you are able to help please complete the reply slip on the attached letter and hand it in to the 

school office by Friday 25th January 2019.

Cancellation of After School Clubs on Tuesday 29th Jan and Thursday 14th Feb 2019

There will be no Teacher led after school activity clubs on Tuesday 29th January (netball, zumba

and sketching & painting) or Thursday 14th Feb (choir) due to staff training.

Parent Talk – Help to Keep your Child Safe Online

There are still places available for this talk at 6.00pm on Tuesday 29th January 2019.  

Places can be booked by completing the booking form (attached) and returning it to the school 

office no later than the 25th January 2019.



HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

NEWSLETTER

18th January 2019
Special Mentions

Special Mentions for the week commencing 14th January 2019:

EY1I

Hadi – for predicting what was going to happen in our cake and mintos experiment.

1Q

Lily O and Eloise – excellent attitude towards learning and always being focused and ready to learn.

2C 

Zoha – for completing extra homework on column subtraction and being very eager to learn.

Lauren – for showing kindness and consideration to her peers.

2W 

Ben – for putting a super effort in to his Big Write and showing super enthusiasm.

Harry – for being such a kind role model to others and always putting others before himself.

3G 

Haroon - for a super effort in Big Write and for using excellent descriptive language.

Jett – for having an excellent work ethic in all curriculum areas.

3S

Leo and Aadya – for consistently good attitude to their work in maths and demonstrating great perseverance 

when challenged.

4D 

Lillie – for improving her daily mile time and setting herself a goal to achieve.

Imogen – for her fantastic attitude to her work and always trying her best.

4L 

Olivia - for being a model student whose writing has matured and improved in its depth, structure and 

neatness.

Chloe – for showing great perseverance and resilience in up levelling her written work.

5BH 

Samyukter and Zoe – for writing excellent observational poems.

5D 

Hasan and Brooke – for persevering and producing fantastic observational poetry using vivid imagery.

6G 

Amelie – for a fantastic attitude to learning.

Holly and Taran – for a huge improvement in their writing.



                                                                  

 
Parent Talk 

Help to Keep your Child Safe Online 
 

Tuesday 29th January 2019  
6.00pm - 7.30pm 

 
Our children live in the Internet Age. They love to use technology and play the latest games. 
However, it is not always easy for parents and carers to understand what they are doing and how 
we can help to do the right things to keep them out of danger. 
 
The school will be having a Special Internet Safety Day where the 
children will learn about going on line and how to keep safe.  
 
It is important that parents are also involved so they are able to help 
their children when they are at home. We would therefore like to invite you to a special talk on 
Tuesday 29th January at 6.00pm in the Pavilion.  
 
The talk is being given by Paul Hay, who is a specialist in Internet Safety. He will tell you : 

 How young people use the Internet. 

 Show how children use programs such as Moshi Monsters, Minecraft, Roblox, Instagram 
and SnapChat 

 Describe how information young people post can be misused by 
people who are not their friends.  

 Explain what you, as parents, can do to help keep them safe.   
 

Above all it will give you as parents and carers the confidence to help your child get 
the most benefit and enjoyment from the Internet whilst keeping safe.  
 
Topics will be discussed in language we as parents understand. 
No technical or computer knowledge is required or expected.  
 

If you would like to book a space on this session, please complete and return 
the reply slip to the School Office by Friday 25th January 2019. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Help to Keep your Child Safe Online  
 
I would like to book ………. places for this session   
 

Name ………………………………………………….......………………....……. 

Child/Children’s name(s) and Class …………………………………….………………………………….………… 

Is there a particular question on e-Safety that you would like answered? Write it here and we will 
do our best to have Paul answer it on the day. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 



         

 

17th December 2018  

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

Maths Week – 4th to 8th February 2019 

Building on the success of last year’s Maths Week, we will be holding another sensational week from the 4th to 
the 8th February 2019. During this year’s Maths Week there will be a range of activities and events across all year 
groups and we need your help… 

Last year we were extremely fortunate to work alongside external companies, parents and general maths 
enthusiasts to make the week one to remember. With this in mind, it would be excellent if you, as 
parents/guardians or relatives, could offer a workshop or a talk in any field of maths. Your services would of 
course be to a year group of your choice and at a time convenient to you. There are slots free throughout the 
week. With the possibility to deliver your workshop/talk to any year group, or multiple year groups should you 
wish, classes can be flexible around times you wish to visit. 

Also, as we are working in collaboration with Holy Trinity, if anyone was also willing to present to a class there 
too, could you please indicate this below.   

Please could all slips be returned to the school office by Friday 18th January 2019 at the very latest . 
 
Yours faithfully,   

Miss Iasi 

Head of School 

 

 

Maths Week – 4th to 8th February 2019 

Presenter Name: ___________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________              Relationship: _____________________________ 
 
Maths topic covered: _______________________              Talk or Workshop (cross appropriate) 
 
Dates available (tick and detail information): 
 

Dates Lowbrook Academy Holy Trinity Time preference 

Monday 4th February    

Tuesday 5th February    

Wednesday 6th February    

Thursday 7th February    

Friday 8th February    
 


